
This tab contained a reproduction of a letter written by Gabrielle in response to a documentary 
production that contained inaccurate and misleading information related to the operation and 
impact of the organization for which she works.  An informational ‘fact sheet’ was also included 
in this tab as an attachment to the letter. 

 


